January 2020 PTO Meeting Minutes

Treasurer's Report:

Balance as of Dec 2, 2019: \$3,246.58 Balance as of Jan 6, 2020: \$3,430.64

- A check will be written and given to the basketball team for \$525.00, in regards to the concession stand and the split profit share.
- PTO will be purchasing concessions for the upcoming volleyball games, while the teams' parents will be covering concession sales during the games.
- Tonia will reach out to Mr. Carpenter about reminding students/parents that hoodies and/or t-shirts can still be purchased through our online store on the BMS website.
- Future discussions for the next meeting will include 8th grade promotion reception and school events where the PTO can be present.

Next meeting will be March 2nd. THERE WILL NOT BE A PTO MEETING IN FEBRUARY. Hope you all can make it!